

E8-1 PD 21-22

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress in each of the following questions.

1. A. complicated B. community C. majority D. convenient
2. A. nomadic B. detest C. grassland D. relax
3. A. Leisure B. Furniture C. Ancestor D. Addicted

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

4. A. children B. School C. chair D. chores
5. A. weird B. relax C. netlingo D. detest
6. A. mind B. fire C. kit D. socialize

Choose the best answer.

7. We need a craft _____ to do some DIYs.
- A. kit B. street C. bracelet D. Leisure
8. What is your favorite _____ activity?
- A. cultural B. leisure C. hooked D. Addicted

9. Anna wants to the team so much.

A. join B. hang C. detest D. Relax

10. I don't mind windowif you like.

A. shop B. shopping C. to shop D. Shopped

11. The young use to socialize on the internet.

A. netlingo B. activity C. event D. Centre

12. This road is than that road.

A. narrower B. Narrow C. the most narrow D. more narrower

13. He drives his brother.

A. more careful than B. more carefully

C. more carefully than D. as careful as

14. It was day of the year.

A. the colder B. the coldest C. coldest D. Colder

15. He is very interested sports with his friends.

A. in playing B. in plays C. on playing D. at playing

16. Ba noodles for ten days, but last night he chicken.

A. eats-ate B. has eaten-ate C. is eaten- ate D. was-eaten-eats

17. It is typical of the cultural life of Thai people.

A. some B. a C. the D. an

18. She doesn't mind you with this assignment.

A. helping B. to help C. helped D. helps

19. The Thai _____ their ancestors – the people who has blood relationship

with them and already died.

A. worship B. happy C. expect D. worshipping

20. When I go camping, the most interesting thing is to _____ the ger.

A. put on B. get up C. take up D. put up

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

21. Doing the Test is an important part in the school year.

A. insignificant B. majority
C. significant D. convenient

22. The Muong in Hoa Binh and Thanh Hoa are famous for their rich folk literature and their traditional song.

A. beautiful B. significant C. well-known D. convenient

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

23. This test is more difficult than that one.

A. easy B. easier C. lazier D. more easier

24. Nga hates reading book because it's boring.

A. interesting B. interested C. sad D. A & C

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following questions.

25. She runs the more slowly in my class.

A. my B. more C. runs D. slowly

26. My house is futher away than her house.

- A. is B. futher C. her D. my

27. According for tradition, the first person to enter the house on New Year's Eve brings either good luck or bad luck.

- A. to enter B. or C. According for D. brings

28. Their teachers has taught in this University in 2000.

- A. has B. 2000 C. this D. Their

Choose the correct sentence with the root one.

29. **The black hat is more expensive than the blue hat.**

- A. The blue hat is more cheaper than the black hat
B. The blue hat is more cheap than the black hat
C. The blue hat is the most expensive
D. The blue hat is cheaper than the black hat.

30. **They love to play sport after school.**

- A. They detest to play badminton. B. They like to play badminton.
C. They adores to play badminton. D. They hate to play badminton.

31. **A tiger can run 120km/h while a camel can only run 30km/h.**

- A. A camel can run more slowlier than a tiger.
B. A camel can run the most slowliest
C. A camel can runs slowlier than a tiger
D. A camel can run more slowly than a tiger

32. **Mr Minh drives more carefully than his wife.**

- A. Minh's wife drives less carefully than he does.
- B. Minh's wife doesn't drive as carefully as he does.
- C. Minh's wife drives as carefully as he does.
- D. A&B are correct

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbers blanks.

The country is(33).... beautiful than a town and more pleasant to live in. Many people think so, and go to the country for the summer holidays though they cannot live there all the year round. Some have a cottage built in a village so that they can go there whenever they can(34).... the time.

English villages are not all alike, but in some ways they are not very different ...(35).... one another. Almost every village has a church, the round and square tower of which can be seen from many miles around.(36)... the church is the churchyard, where people are buried.

- | | | | |
|----------------|--------------|----------------|----------------|
| 33.A. most | B. more | C. many | D. much |
| 34.A. find | B. finds | C. to find | D. found |
| 35.A. in | B.to | C. for | D. from |
| 36.A. surround | B. surrounds | C. surrounding | D. to surround |

Read the following passage and the mark letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.

A favourite pastime with children and adults alike is betting on cricket fights during the rainy season. Children catch crickets and sell them for this purpose.

Horse racing held on Saturday and Sunday in a Saigon suburb draws large crowds as thousands of Vietnamese, young and old, turn out to cheer the pint-sized Asiatic horses and jockeys on to victory. Betting is heavy, with profits going into the national treasury of Southern Vietnam. It is not uncommon to see a horse run the wrong way around the track.

Other popular sporting events include soccer, basketball, volleyball, swimming, hiking, ping pong, and tennis. Vietnam teams often compete with other countries in soccer, tennis, bicycling, basketball, and other sports.

There are few golf courses in Southern Vietnam. The one in Saigon is located near Tan Son Nhat Airport. It may well be the only golf course in the world fortified by pillbox installations on its perimeter, with soldiers and machine guns inside. There is an excellent golf course in Da lat. Caddies are usually women.

37. What do children do with crickets?

A. Sell B. play C. talk D. Give

38. When are horse-racing held?

A. Monday B. Tuesday C. Saturday D. Friday

39. Where does the betting go?

A. local treasury B. national treasury
C. international treasury D. Individuals

40. Do Vietnamese play soccer?

A. Yes, they do
B. No, they didn't

C. Yes, they are

D. No, they don't